
NEWSLETTER 

From the Head 
Teacher 
Dear parents, 

The first half term of the year has been a 
busy one, full of trips, visits, sports, clubs 
and lots of lovely learning! Thank you all for 
your continued support of our schools, 
reading with your child, ensuring they are 
ready to learn each day and providing food 
bank donations too. The next half term will 
be just as busy especially with the festive 
season, which is a lovely time to be working 
with primary age children! Make sure you 
check the list of dates on the newsletter 
each week as Christmas events will be  
added as they are confirmed. 

Have a great half term break! 

Regards, 

Mrs Turner                                                
Executive Head Teacher 

Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  
19th October,  2018 

Attendance this week 

Barn Owl 98.1%  Oak  99.29% 

Tawny Owl 99%       Acorn  91.67% 

Owlets      95.2% 

Winning Families  

Kingfishers &  Lincoln 

Dates for your  Diary     

October 

29th  Children return to school       

30th   Parents Evening (TMB)    

November          

1st   Dodge Ball  - Barn Owls                

1st   Parents Evening (HIL)     

7th   Lynn Museum Owlets &  

   Acorns          

7th   Barn Owls and Tawny  

   Owls to TMB for Federation 

   Day               

9th   Family Café am (TMB)       

   Family Café pm (HIL)    

16th   Children in Need             

21st  Trim Trail being installed 

   (HIL) 

December 

11th  Christmas Performance  

   (TMB)             

12th  Christmas Performance  

   (HIL)             

14th  Pantomime, Hunstanton  

   All children      

17th   Christingle     am (HIL)                          

   pm (TMB) 

18th   Christmas parties  

 Autumn Attendance Awards 

this week. 

Lilith Pollard & Harry Crane 

West Runton Residential  

2nd-4th October, 2019 

We are delighted to announce 

that we have booked our Year 

5/6 residential trip for      

Autumn 2019! 

Residential trips offer      

children a chance to gain new 

experiences and strengthen 

relationships with their peers 

and teachers. It gives children 

the chance to develop new 

skills and excel at new        

act iv it ies outside  the       

classroom.  

Our chosen venue is          

Kingswood, West Runton. 

The children will have the op-

portunity to try lots of new 

adventurous things that will 

be different from our last 

residential at Caythorpe. 

For more information please 

speak to either Mrs Turner or 

Miss Hayns.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

The children from Acorn and Owlet classes hopped on a coach this 

week and went to Lynn Sport to  “Get Active”.    Hockey, tag    

rugby, goal scoring, kriss kross rugby were among the games they 

all got to try.    They all thoroughly enjoyed getting active.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Can you please 

collect and send  

into school clear 

plastic bottles.  They must have a 

base similar or the same as a 2 litre 

bottle.   

Thank you. 

Shoebox Appeal 

Don’t forget to bring 

your shoebox in for 

our appeal.  The last 

day is Monday 29th       

October. 

Thank you. 


